
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF SEDRO-WOOLLEY 

2023-2024 Revenue Budget Hearing 

Hybrid Meeting 

City of Sedro-Woolley Council Chamber and Virtual via Zoom Webinar 
 

The City of Sedro-Woolley will hold a public hearing on October 26, 2022 at 6PM in the Sedro-Woolley 

Council Chambers and virtually via Zoom Webinar, to hear testimony regarding: 

 

• Preliminary 2023 and 2024 budget 

 

Interested parties can comment on the proposed items in writing or at the hearing. Written comments 

will be read into the public record and must be received by 4:00PM on Tuesday October 25, 2022 to be 

considered at the public hearing. Send written comments by email to cityclerk@sedro-woolley.gov or 

mailed to the address below.  

 

City of Sedro-Woolley Finance Department 

ATTN: Finance Director 

325 Metcalf Street 

Sedro-Woolley, WA 98284 

 

Please go to the City of Sedro-Woolley website https://www.sedro-woolley.gov/ to find the meeting 

materials and a link to join the webinar. 

 

Published in the Skagit Valley Herald: Monday October 17, 2022 and Monday October 24, 2022. 
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